
         

        

Prof.P.V.Ramachandran,
Director of the Hebert C.
Brown Center for Borane

Research, Purdue University,
USA, visited the  University

campus on 09.12.2024.
Dr.K.Venkatramanan, Professor

and Dean, Faculty of Science
convened an interaction
session   with Prof. P.V.

Ramachandran. HoDs and
Faculty members from
Chemistry and Physics

department participated in the
interaction.
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